
Minutes of the Connecticut River Valley BMW Riders, Inc.  March 2017 

The March 2017 monthly meeting was called to order at 1:05 PM on March 12, 2017, club President Tim 
Parola presiding, 10 members were in attendance at Central Pizza in Berlin, CT. 

 

Officers in Attendance: 

President Tim Parola 

Vice President Chris Jennings 

Secretary Mark Altschwager 

2017 Charter Oak Rally 

The rent for Camp Nacho will be $700, this year. This is the resident’s rate  

Chris is leaning towards using the MOA for the insurance this year 

There has not been an announced Clean-up Day at Camp Nacho yet. Nord will let everyone know when 
it is announced 

There was a discussion regarding the supplies required, and what was stored from last year. Chris and 
Nord will be reviewing the list and reaching out to people as needed 

Finger Lakes Rally 

Who knows who we should contact to reserve a cabin for this years rally? 

BMWMOA 

Tim provided a recap of the conference call with MOA regional coordinator Frank Florio. The MOA is 
considering helping to promote local club rallies and coordinate contacts amongst the local clubs 

There will be a National open House Saturday March 25th at all BMW dealerships 

There will be a MOA Sweepstakes running from March 21 – 25, for at least 10 new BMW motorcycles.  

The MOA national rally, Crossroads of the West, will be held 7/13 – 7/16 in Salt Lake City Utah. Contact 
2017rallychair@bmwmoa.org for more information 

BMWRA 

The RA national rally, will be held 7/6 – 7/9 in Petosky, Michigan 

Members should consider attending the RA rally on their way to the MOA rally 

Upcoming Club Rides 

Mark Altschwager will lead a club ride on April 1st, starting from the Log House at 10AM 

We are planning an overnight ride to Gorham, NH starting on Friday August 25th 



New Business 

Nord volunteered his garage space (workshop) for any upcoming tech days we may decide to organize 

The next regular meeting will be held at the Log House, in New Hartford, on April 30th starting at 1PM. 
Plan to come early for some and conversation. 

There was discussion about whether or not to have the May meeting at the rally. Tim will look into this 
further. Chris suggested that we could have the meeting at Dennis Hills State Park if we don’t have it at 
the rally. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:55PM 

  


